
Longman’s Hill Community Primary School 

Myrtle Avenue, 

Selby, 

YO8 9BG 

 
Email:admin@longmanshill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Elcock 

Chair of Governors: Mrs S Porter 

Longman’s Hill Primary School is a NUT FREE School 

“GROWING HEARTS AND MINDS TOGETHER” 

                                  

 
   

 

 
21st November 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Ordering Christmas Lunch Online 
 
Thank you to everyone who has embraced ordering school meals via ParentPay.  
We have learnt day by day, in school, to send reports to the kitchen and are pleased 
with the amount of paper we are saving. 
 
Mrs Crawford has realised that once a menu has gone live on ParentPay, it cannot 
be amended.  Therefore, I am writing to explain how ordering a Christmas Lunch will 
work this year on Tuesday 19th December 2023. 
 
To order a Traditional Christmas lunch (to include Turkey, Mini Sausage, Stuffing, 
Gravy, Roast Potatoes, Peas and Carrots) please choose the first option offered on 
18/12 online menu, titled Chicken Burger in a Bun! 
 
To order a Vegetarian Christmas Dinner (to include Diced Quorn, Veggie 
Sausage, Stuffing, Gravy, Roast Potatoes, Peas and Carrots) please choose the 
second option on the 18/12 online menu, titled Veggie Burger in a Bun! 
 
To clarify if you choose Option 1 on Parentpay on Tuesday 19th December your child 
will receive a Traditional Christmas Dinner and if you choose Option 2 your child will 
receive a Vegetarian Christmas Dinner. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter but if you have any queries or 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Richardson and Mrs Crawford in the 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Headteacher 
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